
Public Notice 
 
 

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. 21-2-498 and SEB RULE 183-1-15-.04, 
notice is hereby given that the Cook County Board of 
Elections will conduct a risk limiting audit of the ballots cast 
during the November 3, 2020 General Election for the 
contest of President of the United States. The audit will be 
held at the Cook County Administration Building at 1200 S 
Hutchinson Ave, Adel, GA 31620 during the following dates 
and times until complete: 
 
Friday, November 13, 2020 from 9:00 am to 4:30 pm 
Monday, November 16, 2020 from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Tuesday, November 17, 2020 from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020 from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
 
Members of the public are entitled to be present during the 
audit.  
 
For additional information, contact the Board of Elections 
Office at (229) 896-7925. 
 
 


